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August 30th, 2021 

 

Good morning Kindergarten students and families of McAdam Avenue School. 

We are excited to be back and can’t wait to meet our newest students! 

This year we have Mme Fournier and Ms. Belyea teaching kindergarten. 

 

To help transition our K students we will have a staggered entry (shortened day) for them 

on Tuesday September 7th and Wednesday September 8th from 9:00am – 11:00am. 

 

This means your child will only attend one of those days from 9:00-11:00. 

Thursday will be a full day for all K students. 

 

Your child’s teacher will contact you asap to share which day your child will attend. 

This will help our Kindergarten students learn the routines and have an opportunity to ex-

plore the playground, classroom, and school.  

 

Your child’s teacher will meet them outside at 9:00 near the pylons. Students will be 

walked outside at 11:00 for you to pick up.  

 

Parents we ask that you arrive a few minutes early to take pictures and give your hugs.  

We are asking everyone to wear a mask when they arrive. You can remove your mask to 

take pictures as long as you are 6 feet from other families. 

 

 

Please note, Thursday, September 9th is the first full day for K students. 

- Drop off is from 7:55-8:10am. 

- Pick up/Dismissal is at 3:05 pm (noon) 

 

 

This will be a great day for both you and your child! 

 

All the best. Dave Burrell, Mme. Fournier, Ms. Belyea 

 


